
 
 
 

 Request for Qualifications/Request for Proposal 
 

The Peralta Community College District (PCCD) is requesting the submittal of Statements of 

Qualifications (SOQs) from qualified firms to provide District-wide Commissioning Services 

and is seeking proposals for Commissioning Services for the Laney College Central Utility 

Plant Proposal (RFQ/RFP No. 20 21/10).  SOQs and Proposals are to be delivered to the PCCD 

Purchasing Department, electronically (via Vendor Registry), by 2:00 PM, on June 21, 2021. 

 

The Peralta Community College District is seeking well qualified Building Commissioning 

Firms to provide Building Commissioning and related services to the District for the Measure A 

and Measure G Bond Programs and projects identified in the District’s Bond Project List and 

Long-Range Facilities Master Plan. Within this RFQ/RFP, the district is also seeking proposals 

for Building Commissioning and related services for the Laney College Central Utility Plant 

project. 

 

A Non-mandatory  Pre-Proposal conference will be held on June 8, 2021 at 10 AM via 

Zoom: Conference Meeting ID 971 9369 3118. Register in advance for this meeting: 

 

https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/97193693118 

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining 

the meeting. 

 

Copies of the pre-qualification documents may be obtained by clicking on the following 

link: https://build.peralta.edu/vendorregistry or, by contacting the Peralta Community College 

District, Office of Purchasing, 501 5th Avenue, Oakland, California, 94606, Phone (510) 

466-7225, Office Hours: 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
Governing Codes: 

GC 53068 

EC 81641  

 

Publication Dates: May 28, 2021 and June 4, 2021 

https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/97193693118
https://build.peralta.edu/vendorregistry

